
 

 
 

Project Update 
AUGUST 19, 2020 

Como Avenue Between Raymond Avenue and Snelling Avenue 
Traffic has shifted to the south half of the roadway and Como Avenue is now closed to westbound 
traffic between Cathlin Street and Snelling Avenue – see detour map.  Fire hydrants will be replaced 
between Snelling Avenue and Cathlin Street on Saturday, August 22.  Water service to properties along 
Como Avenue will be temporarily shut off from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. to accommodate this work. Saint 
Paul Regional Water Services to notify impacted properties prior to work occurring.  

Next week’s work includes: 

• Pavement, curb, and 
sidewalk removal on 
the north side of Como 
Avenue    

• Storm sewer 
installation  

• Work on the traffic 
signal at the University 
of Minnesota 
Transitway will start 
next week 

Como Avenue Between Snelling Avenue and Arona Street 
Parking restrictions continue and traffic has shifted to the south half of the roadway. Work on the 

north half of the roadway is underway and includes curb, pavement, and boulevard removals. The 

sidewalk on the north side of Como Avenue 

remains in place to provide access to 

pedestrians and businesses.  

Como Avenue Between Arona 

Street and Hamline Avenue 
Como Avenue remains closed between 

Arona Street and Hamline Avenue through 

October 2020. Additionally, Almond, Albany, 

and Breda Avenues are closed between 

Arona Street and Hamline Avenue to prevent 

cut-through traffic.  Local resident access is 

maintained from Pascal Street and Albert 

Street – see detour map.   

 

 

Westbound vehicle detour from Como Avenue using Energy Park Drive 

Vehicle detour for Como Avenue using Midway Parkway 



 

 
 

Next week’s work includes: 

• Sanitary sewer and water main service replacements (more information below) 

• Sanitary sewer manhole lining and repairs 

• Storm sewer installation 

Sanitary Sewer and Water Main Work East of Arona Street 
Crews continue sanitary sewer and water main service replacements between Arona Street and 

Hamline Avenue with work shifting to the south side of Como Avenue.   

• Water service installation may require short-term water service interruption within the block 

where work is occurring, generally between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Potential water 

interruptions are anticipated to last less than one hour.  Saint Paul Regional Water Services staff 

to provide advance notice via flyers for anticipated water service work.   

• During sewer service replacement, residents are asked to not flush toilets, utilize washing 

machines or dishwashers.  Construction staff will notify impacted residents prior to starting 

sewer service replacement work.   

Reminder on Temporary Garbage and Recycling Collection 
Residents with driveways on Como Avenue between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue are asked to 

make the following adjustments to allow for weekly garbage and recycling collection: 

• Clearly label your garbage and recycling containers on the front and/or cover with your address. 

• Place garbage and recycling containers along the west side of Pascal Street at Como Avenue OR 
along the west side of Hamline Avenue at Como Avenue (north of the bus stop) by 
7:00 a.m. on collection day. Container openings should face outward/toward the street. 

• Please pick up containers at the end of collection day. 

 

 

 
Garbage and recycling collection areas for residents with direct driveway access on Como Avenue 


